
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Burglaries 

003rd District Grand Crossing  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 003rd District (Grand Crossing) of 
burglary related incidents, which have occurred during the month of March/April in 
the vicinity of:  
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 6100 Block of University Ave. on March 22, 2017 at approximately 11:13 P.M. 

• 6400 Block of Woodlawn Ave. on March 22, 2017 at approximately 2:26 P.M. 

• 6400 Block of Woodlawn Ave. on March 22, 2017 at approximately 5:10 P.M. 

• 6400 Block of Drexel Ave. on March 23, 2017 at approximately 7:00 P.M. 

• 6400 Block of Kenwood Ave. on March 27, 2017 at approximately 3:00 P.M. 

• 6300 Block of Minerva Ave. on March 31, 2017 at approximately 5:15 P.M. 

• 6300 Block of Minerva Ave. on April 2, 2017 at approximately 9:00 A.M. 

• 1300 Block of E. 62nd Street on April 12, 2017 at approximately 12:50 P.M. 

• 6400 Block of Kenwood Ave. on April 14, 2017 at approximately 2:30 P.M. 
 
What you can do:  
 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, 
etc...)  

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
JA196962, JA196367, JA196580, JA197995, JA202611, JA215953, JA226017, JA222227, 

JA224616 

Reference: P17-1-097CA 
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April 23, 2017  


